
From: Lindsay Nickerson   
Sent: January 29, 2023 11:25 AM 
To: Brent Larmer <blarmer@cobourg.ca> 
Subject: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) No Parking Sign - Westwood Cres 
 

Hello, 
 
I'm emailing in regards to the new "No Parking" signs that have been placed on the right side of 
the street, along Westwood Crescent this past week. I'm wondering if you can look into this and 
review the decision. 
 
For the last countless number of years, we have been able to park on this street (in front of our 
house) with no issues, as have many of our neighbours. We do rely on this due to the fact that 
my partner has a large work van he needs to park, and no room in our driveway. We also have a 
neigbour adjacent to us, who does the same. There are many other neighbours up the street, 
one including someone who drives a short bus - needing the road to park it. There have been 
no issues with all of us doing this in the past, and we would greatly appreciate having this 
decision reviewed. This is a straight street, no curves or courts.  
 
We totally understand that during the winter there would be certain times where the roads 
would  need to be clear, for snow removal. Which we would happily adhere to - however my 
partners work vehicle is gone from 6am to 4pm and needs somewhere to sit overnight.  
 
Being a residential street, with homeowners who have work vehicles or other vehicles that 
need parking spots - I feel like it would be in the best interest (and the majority interest) to 
remove these signs from the street and our front lawn. I know that we are not the only ones 
feeling this way. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Lindsay Nickerson 
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